
 
April 29, 2021  

  
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
  
I am requesting Community Project Funding for streetlights in Jim Hogg County in fiscal year 2022.   
  
 The entity to receive funding for this project is Jim Hogg County, 102 E. Tilley Street, Hebbronville, Texas 
78361.    
  
The funding would be used to replace existing streetlights with solar powered streetlights within the 
downtown area of Hebbronville, Texas, surrounding the Jim Hogg County Courthouse located at 102 E. 
Tilley Street. These new LED lights will replace the current standard high-pressure sodium streetlights in 
the community that have fallen into disrepair and a majority of which no longer function as well as improve 
lighting in remote areas, save money, and reduce their environmental footprint.  
  
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  
 Sincerely,   
  

  
  
Vicente Gonzalez  
Member of Congress  
 


